
Nursery End of Term 1 Celebration Newsletter. Term 1 

What a busy first term it has been! The children have taken to returning or starting Nursery 

amazingly. You should be really proud of your little ones – we certainly are! Here are a few 

snippets of some of the things we have enjoyed doing… 

We have been busy learning all about ourselves and what we look like. We have explored 

portraits and took inspiration from the work by Giuseppe Arcimboldo, using fruit to create 

self-portraits. These pictures are now on display in the school. Don’t they look fantastic?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also been talking about things that are special to 

us. We have talked about family pictures and special toys. 

Some of the children’s thoughts are displayed inside the 

Nursery.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been so impressed by some of the children’s writing skills. 

Look at this amazing work by Pippa and Molly!  
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We have been going to Forest School on a Tuesday morning 

and have loved exploring the very muddy fun. We made our 

own wormery that now lives in the Nursery and we take 

turns feeding the worms and putting them to bed at the end 

of each day.  

 

 

Mr Mole has been visiting us on a Friday morning to do music. We have had a go at playing 

the drums, piano, guitar and even the violin!  

  

 

I wonder what we will get up to next term? 


